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Hey
This is one of my favourite songs in the world and so I've
taken special
a bit disappointed to see that there were no tabs for their
better songs,
like Soup, Vernie, Wilt, St Andrew's Fall, and Pull...to name
but a few.

This song is probably their most obscure song, which deals
with Shanon's
drug abuse, and I think both the lyrics and instruments convey
this message
efficiently. I personally feel that this song is one of their
most beautiful
and most inspiring, filled with truly original guitar riffs
and tempo. When
powerful songs

interact with each other, sometimes blending together and then
coming apart.
All I've written here is what sticks out the most, there is a
complete
disregard for timing (I'm kind of new to this Tab thing) but
if you just
give it a little bit of time you'll get it, and as for the
structure...you're gonna have to listen to the song cuz it's a
bit weird and
complicated.... anyway...enjoy playing this song...it most
certainly kicks
ass.
Intro:

VERSE:
Riff:1

       " Come       down from the ceiling
       Oh, these pills were made for feeling "

        "Oh,                so                 divine "

Riff:2

NOTE: When you're playing the Chorus make sure that, after
you've played the
last note (F ), you go back to the beginning, BUT!!!! you play
the second G.
So effectively, you would be playing

GGFGGFGGF (small riff) GFGGFGGF (small riff) GFGGFGGF ect ect.
If you don't
you will get lost.

CHORUS:

                                                  "I've got a
lump in my
throat"

The next bit is the best part of the song. It starts all heavy
and anxious
and then it finishes all relaxed and cool, enjoy.
OUTRO:

That is all. Any changes or corrections are more than welcome
and if anybody
e-mail me at

Acordes


